
6 S e p t e m b e r  2012 

Aysegul Olcar-Chamberlain 

Planning Officer 

6 "  Floor 

T o w n  Hall Extension (Development Management) 

Argyle Street 

L o n d o n  W C I  H 8ND 

Dear Aysegul 

O%Camden 
%AF 

Children, Schools and Families 
Directorate 
London Borough of Camden 
Crowndale Centre 
218-220 Eversholt Street 
London N W  I I So 

Tel 020 7974 4271 
Fax 020 7974 3178 
Email: sarah,bourne@camden.gov A 
~,oainden.govuk 

Planning get: 2010151231P 

Condition 29: Registered n u m b e r  of students & signalised pedestrian crossing 

I write to confirm that our Highways Department are working closely with Transport for 

London to ensure a signalised, staggered pedestrian crossing is installed on Adelaide Road 

by September 2013. Plans are due to go for consultation in autumn 2012. 

T h e  total registered number of students at the U C L  A c a d e m y  and Swiss Cottage School will 

not exceed a total of 465 until after September 2013, and so w e  will be compliant with 

Condition 29 of the planning decision notice. 

I trust this is sufficient to enable discharge of Condition 29. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Bourne 

H e a d  of Property & Contracts 



6 September 2012 

Aysegul Olcar-Chamberlain 
Planning Officer 
6 '  Floor 
Town Hall Extension (Development Management) 
Argyle Street 
London WC1 H 8ND 

DearAysegul 

'W"PICamden 
%jr 

Children, Schokols and Families 
Directorate 
London Borough of Camden 
Cromdale Contra 
218-220 Everaholt Street 
London NWI I an 

Tel 020 7974 4271 
Fax 020 7974 3178 
Email- serah.bourne@camden.gov A 
vomo.camden,gov,uk 

Planning Ref: 2010151231P 
Condition 29: Registered number of students & signalised pedestrian crossing 

I write to confirm that our Highways Department are working closely with Transport for 
London to ensure a signalised, staggered pedestrian crossing is installed on Adelaide Road 
by September 2013. Plans are due to go for consultation in autumn 2012. 

The total registered number of students at the UCL Academy and Swiss Cottage School will 
not exceed a total of 465 until after September 2013, and so we will be compliant with 
Condition 29 of the planning decision notice, 

I trust this is sufficient to enable discharge of Condition 29. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Bourne 
Head of Property & Contracts 


